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We have enjoyed a busy and successful few weeks since 

returning after half term. Children, staff and governors 
have been reviewing the vision we have for Willow Wood 
and what we value and appreciate about our school. We 
want our children to be well educated by being happy, 
healthy, here and learning. The children like their kind 

and caring Teachers and Teaching Assistants, the fun lessons, the 
colourful environment and all the exciting learning opportunities that 
they are offered. As parents and carers are a vital part of their child’s 

learning journey, we are keen to know what you want for your        
children as they progress through Willow Wood. Please take time to 

complete the attached reply slip to let us know or speak to any    
member of the FOWWS, staff or governers. Thank you! 

A message from our Head Teacher... 

Newsletter 

Learning Today for Tomorrow 

Road Safety Officers 

This term we have run a competition to highlight the dangers of not 
being seen by drivers on dark nights.  Key stage 1 had a colouring 

competition and key stage 2 had to write a poem, rap or rhyme. 
 

The winners for Key stage 1 are: 
1st place—Lilly Y1 

2nd place—Alyssa Rec 
3rd Place—Maryanne Y1 

The winners in Key stage 2 are: 
1st place—Louise Y5 
2nd Place—Alexa Y3 
3rd place—Alissa Y3 

 

The prizes consisted of  selection boxes, pencils, snap bands, felt tips 
and fluorescent teddies for book bags. 

 
Finlay Stanton & Mia Hickey Y6 

 

November 2018 

Whole school attendance  

October 2018 

95.3% 

Class with best attendance 

Year 2 Maple 

98.2%  

Tip of the 
month… 

Don’t meet up 
with people 
you’ve met 

online.  Speak 
to your parent 
or carer about 

people          
suggesting you 

do. 

Online 

Safety 

Christmas 

jumper day 

MAKE THE 
WORLD BETTER 

WITH A  

SWEATER     
Save the         

Children’s   
Christmas    

Jumper Day.    
Friday 14th          

December, stick 
on your festive 

knits and donate 
a £1 to save    

children’s lives. 
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Families And Schools Together (FAST) is a weekly 

club for year 1 families to attend together each week 

starting in January.  Families get to spend quality time 

together, playing games and having a meal, then    

parents get some child free time to have a coffee and 

a chat.  

If you are a Year 1 parent and want more information 

please see Miss Hughes or Mrs Ullein. 

 

This week Redwood class worked with artist, 
Mrs Barr to create paper mache lanterns for the 
Winsford lantern parade which takes place this 

Friday. They all created finished lanterns, made by 
pasting tea-bag paper onto complex frames which they built           

themselves. The resulting lanterns are very beautiful and will look 
amazing on Friday! 

Lantern Parade 

Learning Today for 

Tomorrow 

FAST is coming... 

Please complete and return this slip to your child’s class 

teacher. 

What 3 things do we do well at Willow Wood? 

    

     

  


